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Comments: Please accept this comment regarding e-bike regulations and usage on trails. I am a long time hiker

and horseman who has enjoyed travel on USFS trails for over sixty years. Recent advancements in motorized

technology, while enjoyed by some, has been at the expense of many like myself, who enjoy the quiet,slow pace

of foot and horseback travel. We have been displaced from many routes already by the noise and trail erosion

from ATV usage. It has become dangerous in many areas to ride a horse where speeding mountain bikes are

present. E-bikes now pose an additional threat to our traditional use of the back country and the few remaining

non-motorized areas on the forest. E-bikes are motorized, no question about it, and need to be treated as such.

Do not allow them on non-motorized trail. 


